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PUBLIC NOTICE 
    

 
 

A polling booth will be available this Election Day 
on Saturday 16th March for voting from 8am to 6pm 

at the Quilpie Shire Council Admin Office at  
50 Brolga Street Quilpie. 

Ballot papers will be on hand for those who have 
not had the opportunity to vote or have not received 

their postal votes. 
 
 

Please contact Quilpie’s returning officer  
Colleen Rush on 0438 777 939 with any enquiries. 

 
 

Justin Hancock (07) 4656 0500 

Chief Executive Officer www.quilpie.qld.gov.au 

14 March 2024 
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